
 

 
Construction Notice – Work begins on the Heritage 
Valley North LRT Station 
 
Beginning on/around August 11, Ledcor, the Design-Build contractor for the project, will 
begin grading work near the Heritage Valley Park & Ride (near Ellerslie Road and Heritage 
Valley Trail/135 Street) to prepare the foundation of the future Heritage Valley North LRT 
Station.  
 
Once grading is complete, approximately 100 concrete piles will be installed, followed by 
construction of the Heritage Valley North LRT station. This work is expected to be ongoing 
for approximately two years, and the area will see an increase in truck traffic as well as noise 
and dust.  
 
There will be no impacts to bus service at the Heritage Valley Transit Centre. 
 

 
 

 



 

Other Impacts 
 

● Work will occur on weekdays and some weekends between 7:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. 
● Heavy truck traffic will increase on Ellerslie Road and 127 Street SW. 

No other traffic disruptions are expected during the work. 
● Significant noise, vibration and dust will be associated with this work. 

Mitigation measures are in place to minimize these disruptions as much as possible.  
 

For More Information 
 
City of Edmonton (general project inquiries) 
Visit: edmonton.ca/capitalsw 
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca 
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) 
 
Ledcor Group of Companies (construction-specific inquiries) 
Email: capitallinesouth@ledcor.com 
Call: Capital Line South public inquiry line at 780-540-7013 (voicemail) 
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